
I am looking forward to meeting you all in September as you 

start your adventures at Coombe Dean School. I was new to 

the school once and know exactly how you are feeling about 

it! You will have to learn new routines and build new 

relationships in the coming year and that is all part of growing 

up.  

I am Subject Leader of Physical Education. I have also been 

given the responsibility as a Year 7 tutor, which will mean I am 

available to support you whenever you need it. 

I have lived and worked in the city all of my life and for the last 

decade, within the Plymstock area. I live here with my wife and 

two daughters and enjoy an active, sociable lifestyle with my 

family and friends.  

I want you to be healthy, happy, honest and hardworking. 

These are not guarantees and take time and effort to understand and develop but we’ll all 

try to support each other to get as close as we can to these goals.  

 

I hope that you have a fantastic summer and I’ll 

see you in September. 

 

Mr Bellamy 

Contact: nbellamy@coombedean.co.uk 
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